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Yesterday Dr. Gary Gilbert, Lab Director for TATRC’s Operational Telemedicine
Lab chaired the Battlefield Medical Informatics Workshop at the Special Operations
Medical Association’s Scientific Assembly and Exhibition in Tampa, FL. The panel
discussed the historical background and context for previous projects of prehospital
electronic medical record systems as well as a civilian perspective on this topic.
The talk will also covered the DoD wide Electronic Health Record Modernization
project and the charge of further inclusion of prehospital (role 1-3) systems and
highlighted ongoing projects, innovations, and research in this area.
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